
 
 
August 25, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Petition of PacifiCorp for Modification of  WAC 480-100-275 Filing 

Requirements 
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-07-110 and WAC 480-100-008, enclosed for filing is a 
petition for modification of the WAC 480-100-275 filing requirements. 
 
It is respectfully requested that all data requests be addressed in the following manner, 
with copies to the Company’s counsel: 
 
By Email (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By Regular Mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR 97232 
 
Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Jason Hoffman, Regulatory 
Projects Manager, at (503) 331-4474. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Thomas Schooley 


